
 
Boys & Girls 

Netball Club 
 (Years 3 to 6) 

Netball Club will continue on Wednesdays after school 3.15 to 4.15p.m.  

The Club will be run by The Deanes School; however it will be funded by us. 

There will be 11 sessions commencing Wednesday 16th January with the last 

session on Wednesday 3rd April 2019. 

Please note this club is weather permitting. We will do our upmost to give 

parents as much notice as we can if the club is cancelled. However, if the 

weather is poor on the day, please assume that the club will not run. 

If your child is interested in continuing/joining the club please complete the 

attached slip and return it to the school office. 

 

Jotmans Hall Primary School – Netball Club – Spring Term 2019 

My child………………………………………………………..in…………………………..class will be attending 

the netball club. 

My child will be collected       /is allowed to walk home       after training at 4pm. 

(please tick) 

Signed…………………………………………………………………Date……………………………… 


